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Supporting documents for my area of concern.pdf
Comment Letter.pdf

Hello Mrs. Townsend,
 
My name is Patrick Kanchy former Tester and elite member of the D.O. profession. I personally
worked from Sacramento to Blythe with about 10,000 inspections under my belt. I was one of the
First D.O.’s  to SHELL Oil U.S. , Bp and personally covered all Flying J truck stops in CA for awhile. I
started my business in 2007 at the  advice of inspectors (now most retired), March will be 11 years. I
do have an area of concern in the new proposal to Oct.2018 and D.O. testing in general  for
consideration.
 
For convenience I attached and  highlighted areas of my concern.
 
Respectfully,

Patrick Kanchy
Kanchy Designated Operator Services
D.O. and CERS Lead User
Cell (909) 838-3231
Office/Fax (909) 790-0461
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